To Pak Chi (6A)

Help the hospital


I read the recent Young Post article “Children’s hospital celebrates” with interest.


It mentioned that young volunteers are invited to join the Society for the Relief of Disabled Children, an organization which has helped to improve medical treatment for disabled children around the world.


It is a chance for us to help those in need.


Disabled children will be very happy if they know that we care about them.
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